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Dear Peter, 

On behalf of my community, I appreciate very much your giving of the talk to us on "conscious and choice" at the St. 
Benedict Church yesterday.  The talk is very meaningful to us and the messages are definitely helpful to our 
formation of faith.   As you are aware, most of us attending the talk yesterday were just baptized in 2004 or are to be 
baptized this Easter.  Being new followers of our "Big Brother" Jesus Christ, you have enlightened us the way to him 
and to the truth. 

Thank you for your sharing and I look forward to having the opportuinity for your sharing on other topics in the 
future. 

God Bless. 

Hong 

 


